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February 12, 2024 

 

Dear BHS Senior & Parents, 

  

Attached to this email is a list of most scholarships and awards which are available to seniors by application.  

This award list is also posted in the Guidance Office Resource Room and is available on our website  -  

www.berwicksd.org (from the “Our Schools” drop down, select Berwick High School/Our School/Guidance 

Department/Senior Awards & Scholarships).   

 
The procedure to obtain award applications is as follows:  Students should email Mrs. Curry  -  

ccurry@berwicksd.org  -  to request applications. Mrs. Curry will email all requested award applications to the 

student in a Word document format; also included in the email will be your student’s AWARD ID#, which 

must be used for certain award applications.  IF AN APPLICATION REQUIRES AN ID# - THE 
STUDENT’S NAME SHOULD NOT APPEAR ANYWHERE ON THE APPLICATION OR ON ANY 

ATTACHMENTS!!! In order to be fair to all applicants, please remind your son/daughter of the need to 

adhere strictly to application deadlines.  Students will have until 3:00 PM on the deadline date to submit 

completed applications to the Guidance Office.  LATE APPLICATIONS WILL NOT BE 
CONSIDERED!!!   Students are NOT permitted to send completed applications to scholarship sponsors on 

their own . . . All applications are sent through the Guidance Office.  In addition, all applications must be 

typed or printed neatly in black ink.  Since all applications reflect on both our students and faculty, those with 

a poor appearance will not be submitted! 

  

Also attached is a Senior Survey Form.  This form is used to select a variety of scholarships and awards and is 

also used to complete end-of-the-year State Reports.  Each senior needs to complete the form and return it to 

Mrs. Curry in the Guidance Office by April 19, 2024, to be considered for award selection. 

  

We strongly encourage all of our students to apply for the available scholarships.  There are many criteria, in 

addition to class rank and grade point average, utilized to select the most qualified candidate for each award.  

If you have any questions or would like further information regarding the scholarship list, please do not 

hesitate to contact our office at 759-6400, ext. 3106 or ext. 3103. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

April Zluchowski 
 

April Zluchowski 

Counselor 
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